

April 2018 Newsletter

Under 5's Open Day

On <u>Thursday 12th April @ 2pm</u> we will be opening the surgery to under 5's. This is a great opportunity for you to come and get advice, see behind the scenes and ask any questions.

- You can see members of the team for a fun introduction to the surgery
 - Information on diet & keeping your children's teeth healthy
 - Goody bags and colouring competition for under 5's
 - Opportunity to register your child with our outstanding practice

Happy Easter

Wishing you all a very happy Easter from all of us at The Essex Dental Clinic.

Remember to either eat your eggs at mealtimes or all at once to reduce your sugar frequency intake!

NHS Charges

NHS Dental Charges will be going up as of 1st April 2018.

Band 1 - £21.60 Band 2 - 59.10

Band 3 – 256.50

For a list of what is included in the bands please see NHS Choices website.

Surgery News

Our dentist Sumayyah Khonat has a new teaching job at Kings College in London. She will still be working with us 3 days a week but these will be changing to Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday. We apologise in advance if we need to change an existing appointment you may have with us.

Priyanka Patel has now left the practice to get married. Louise McAllister will be seeing her patients in the interim period before her replacement starts.

Kayleigh Johnson our receptionist is climbing Kilimanjaro in June for the charity Headway. This charity is for people suffering a brain injury and also supports their families. We are supporting her mammoth journey ahead.

Please help support her if you can.

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/kayleigh-johnson7